

Reviewed May 2019

Policy on policies to be published on the website

The school will publish on its website the following policies:

All those required by current legislation;

- All those designed to assist in the safe management of the school (such as those on critical incidents, disaster recovery and security);
- All those designed to protect children from harm (such as those on administering medicine, asthma, confidentiality, first aid, meeting long-term medical needs, photographic images, safer recruitment, school trips, stress, supporting troubled and vulnerable children, and whistleblowing);
- All those designed to assist children and their families to play a full part in the life of the school (such as those on assessment, homework and collective worship);

The governing board also emphasises that the suggestions above are not exhaustive but indicative, and that authority for the policies listed on the school's website, beyond those required by law, is delegated to the headteacher.

This written statement of policies to be published on the website is reviewed and approved by the Full Governing Body every fourth year. The next review date is Spring 2023.

| Signed | | |
|--------------------|------|-------------|
| Brown 6. | | |
| | | |
| B.T.C. MORRIS | | |
| Chair of Governors | Date | 22 May 2019 |